
 

• We are restructuring certain functional areas and departments within The George 
Washington University Hospital to increase operational efficiencies and reduce costs during 
this challenging time in the Healthcare industry.  
 

• Unfortunately, the restructuring has resulted in the elimination of less than 3% of the 
workforce and the majority were offered other positions within the organization. The total 

number of staff impacted was approximately 60.  Most of these positions are not directly 
involved in the front line of patient care delivery. 

 

• All impacted employees have been valued members of our team, and we are treating them 
with dignity and respect during this difficult time. We are making every effort to support 
impacted employees, including transitioning the majority to other currently open positions 
or providing eligible employees with a separation package. 

 

• At The George Washington University Hospital, our top priority remains providing high-
quality care to each patient we are privileged to serve. 

 
 

 
 


